
Tri-Rivers Family Planning, Inc. 
Your source for affordable and confidential sexual healthcare.  

Services provided on a nondiscriminatory basis. 

 

September 12, 2022 

Dear Friend, 

We are sorry to let you know that our Rolla Health Center (1032 B Kingshighway, Rolla) will be closing on 

September 30, 2022. This was a very difficult decision by our Board of Directors, but several factors have 

made it impossible for us to keep the health center open. We have proudly served the Rolla area for more 

than 50 years and are honored that you chose us to provide you with healthcare.  

There may be a gap in your access to birth control. We will happily work with you before October 1, 2022, 

so you can stock up or extend your birth control prescription at the pharmacy. 

WHERE TO GET HEALTHCARE AFTER SEPTEMBER 30, 2022 

Planned Parenthood of the St. Louis Region & Southwest Missouri will be opening a clinic in our location 

(1032 B Kingshighway, Rolla, 573.364.1509, ppslr.org) and will be offering services on a sliding fee scale 

beginning in mid-October. If you decide to get healthcare here, you will see many familiar faces.  

Four Rivers Community Health Center (1081 East 18
th

 Street, Rolla, 573.426.4455, fourrivers.org) offers 

services on a sliding fee scale.  

You can also search online at phelpshealth.org or mercy.net to find other healthcare providers in the area. 

(If we are not providing the care, we can make no representations or warranties regarding the quality or cost 

of services from any of these providers.) 

YOUR MEDICAL RECORDS 

Your medical records will be kept private at all times. If you need copies, please call us at 573.364.1520 

before November 30, 2022. After that date, all medical records will be stored off site and will be destroyed 

after the elapsed time allowed by law. After November 30, 2022, contact: IRON MOUNTAIN Release of 

Information 11333 East 53
rd

 Avenue, Denver, CO 80239, denverroi@ironmountain.com, phone: 303.373.5764, 

fax: 303.576.6874. 

Thank you so much for letting us help you take good care of your health. Our best wishes for a happy and 

healthy future for you and those you love. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Ecsi Davis 

Lisa Ecsi Davis, Director of Operations 


